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COMMENTS RESPONSES 

 

Response to Comment PCI4-1 
Your comments regarding the Harmony Grove Spiritualist Association 
(HGSA), Cocos fire of 2014, and lack of exit routes from Country Club Drive 
to the west and south, are noted. They are not at variance with information 
about the HGSA and Cocos Fire presented in the Project EIR. Please note that 
the conditions described relative to flammability of historic HGSA structures 
and exploding propane tanks are not relevant to the Proposed Project. HGV 
South structures would be built to modern code requirements (plus additional 
standards) and propane tanks are not part of Project development. Please also 
see the Global Responses to Fire Hazards Impact Analysis and Adequacy of 
Emergency Evacuation and Access relative to Project improvements of roads 
south of Harmony Grove Road and alternative exit routes north of Escondido 
Creek. 
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Response to Comment PCI4-2 
The County disagrees that the Project would increase likelihood for loss of life. 
Your opposition to the Project is noted, is part of the administrative record, and 
will be before decision makers during consideration of the Project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


